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Language Line
▪ MHBE utilizes the Maryland State contract with Language Line Services through 

the Board of Public Works (BPW).

▪ Statewide contract which is open to all State agencies.

▪ Each agency generates a purchase order from the State contract’s BPO.

▪ The BPW contract is a 5-year contract which ends in 2024 (no base years).

▪ Seeking Board approval to generate a PO through BPW’s state contract for 
Language Line services in the not to exceed amount of $450,000 for FY23.

▪ Funding Split 56% Federal, 44% State
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Request to Approve

MHBE requests that the Board approve the request to 
secure Language Line services through the State contract 
with the Board of Public Works in the not to exceed 
amount of $450,000 for FY23.

See Motion 7
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Tracey Gamble,
Procurement Manager

Heather Forsyth, Director
Consumer Assistance, Eligibility &

Business Integration

Our Vision is high - quality, affordable health coverage for all 
Marylanders
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